
🇺🇸 MEMORIAL DAY PARADE  🇺🇸
As part of our 350th year anniversary celebration, we at First 

Congregational Church are planning to march as a group in the 2025 
Wallingford Memorial Day Parade.  We’d love for you to join us!  All are 
welcome.
 

You can either meet us at the church at 8:30 a.m. on Monday May 26th 
and we will walk up to Dutton Park as a group or you can be dropped off at 
Dutton Park at 8:50.  

There is a brief service at Dutton Park which starts at 9:00 a.m. and 
then the parade begins from Dutton Park and ends at the Town Hall.  The 
march is about a mile long. 
 

We will be carrying the Church Banner and a banner honoring all 
Wallingford residents who have given their lives in service to our country.

 We will have some light refreshments available at church after the 
parade. Please contact the Church Office at 203-265-1691 if you are 
planning to march.

Please wear your First Congregational Church T- shirt if you have 
one!


